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 HEAD TEACHER’S AWARD FOR THE WEEK! 
 

Academic    Behaviour 
Albie-Joe and Samual           Oliver   from Class 1 
Phoebe and Lilah-Rose         Mia    from Class 2 
Millie and Findley                   Ella            from Class 3 
Tom and Isla                          Sofia    from Class 4 
Liam and Lexi                        Emma   from Class 5 
Albert and Alfie                      Lexie   from Class 6 
Well done to you all! 

 

This Weeks Attendance 

7th – Class 1 – 82% 

6th– Class 2– 83.33% 

5th–  Reception Class  - 86.36 % 

4th  –  Class 3 - 89.09% 

3rd  Class 6 – 89.23% 

2nd– Class 5 - 92.5% 

1st– Class 4 – 96% 

Congratulations to  Class 4  who are awarded with 5 Minutes Extra Play 

Thank you to everyone who came to the FOWL 

bingo night on Monday. We raised a fantastic 

£569.61! This will go towards this years Pur -

ple Dreams Pantomime production of 

‘Pinocchio’ which is taking place on Wednes-

On Monday afternoon, year 6 visited the Queen 

Elizabeth Hospital for an afternoon of activities. 

We visited various stands to find out all about 

health and well being. The activities varied from 

applying bandages and making slings to being 

taught how to resuscitate in an emergency. We 

all had a thoroughly enjoyable 

afternoon and the children 

were a credit to the 

school,  asking some very 

thought provoking questions 

as they went round.   

Please pop along to the school 

for our Christmas Fayre taking 

place on Saturday 1st  

December from 1:00pm until 

3:00pm.  There will be plenty 

of craft stalls and games as well 

as Refreshments.  Children can 

also meet Father Christ-

mas (£2 including a  

present).  We look  

forward to seeing you. 

Our Year 5 / 6 pupils are looking for green 
material donations.  If you have any green 
material, patterned or plain to donate 
could you kindly drop this in to the office. 
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1st December                  Christmas Fayre 1:00pm to 3:00pm:  EVERYONE WELCOME  

3rd December 
Swimming Gala 9:30am-11:30am St James Swimming Pool 
 

West Norfolk School Football 2018/2019 4:00pm Lynnsport 

5th December Friends of West Lynn sponsor “Pinocchio” Panto in School 

6th December 
Flu Immunisation -  For years Reception, 1, 2, 3, 4 & 5:  Paperwork has 
been issued, please return the form to school. 

11th December 
9:30am-10:30am and 1:30pm—2:30pm Nativity Performance—EYFS, 
Years 1 & 2:  Letters to follow shortly. 

12th December 
9:30am—10:30am and 4:30pm—5:30pm  Nativity Performance -  
EYFS, Years 1 & 2:  Letters to follow shortly. 

14th December 

9:10am EYFS & KS1 Christingle  
1:45pm - 2:45pm KS2 Carol Concert at Church -details to follow 
Christmas Jumper Day:  Wear school uniform and replace jumper/
cardigan with your favourite festive Christmas jumper. 

17th December Friends Christmas Disco 4:00pm-5.30pm 

18th December  Last day of school 

3rd January 2019 Back to School 

Diary Dates 
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Vacancies   

Clenchwarton Primary 
School has vacancies for 
a MSA and Supervisory 
MSA.  
(P/T days considered) 
 

If you are interested, 
please download the 
relevant application 
form from the website 
or see the school office 
for an application form. 
www.westnorfolkacade
miestrust.co.uk 

Could we kindly remind parents and carers to check 
their child’s hair as we do have headlice again with-
in the school.  Please ensure you use treatment to 
kill any headlice plus all long hair needs to be in a 
ponytail to prevent lice spreading.   
Thank you so much for your co-operation. 

Bags to School 
Thank you to  
everybody who  
donated, we managed to 
raise an amazing £128 for 
the school. 

Friends Christmas Disco   
 
Monday 17th December 
from 4:00pm until 5:30pm.   
 
Tickets available from Gail 
Scott in the playground  
(£1 each). 
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